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 Test Week

January Monday 21st – Friday 25th        we will be testing children in all work covered from September 2018.  Homework first two weeks in January will consist of revision of all work covered to date.  Please encourage your child to work hard for these tests 
Christmas Concert
Tickets on sale for our Christmas Shows from the school office from Monday 3rd December priced £5.00 adults children and senior citizens £2.50.

A big thank you in advance for supporting the children.

Nursery P1/2 pupils will have the option to go home with parents straight after their performance on Friday 7th December.

P3-P7 pupils will leave school on Thursday 13th and Friday 14th December at 2.00pm 
Christmas Dinner
The school Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 12th December. Christmas jumpers can be worn on the day.
Dates for Diary
Friday 21st December school closes at 12.00 noon 
School will reopen on Monday 7th  January 2019 
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Milk Money
The cost of milk for December will be £3.15  
School Closures
In the event of the school being closed due to an emergency eg severe weather conditions, please check the school Facebook page
PTA
A big thank you to all PTA members who helped with the clearing up of leaves on Wednesday 28th November.
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Lunch Boxes    

Please avoid sending fizzy drinks in your child’s lunch box.  We appreciate many children are fussy eaters but we would encourage more fruit or sandwiches instead of chocolate bars, crisps and sweets.

Swimming
There will be no swimming next term.  Swimming will recommence on Monday 13th April.
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Please ensure your child brings a healthy break each day to school.  Drinks can include MILK OR WATER ONLY.  It is our duty to encourage children to develop a healthy diet and we need you to support us.

Thank You
A big thank you to all parents and staff who collected coppers over the month of November towards our Fields of Life Appeal.  A total of £55.37 was raised.
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Santa Visit  
Santa will be dropping in with us to speak with all good boys and girls on Thursday 20th  December.

EVO Football   
Football has finished for this term and will recommence on Tuesday 15th January 2019.
Tandragee Open Evening
Tandragee Open evening will take place on Thursday 10th January 2019 at 7.00pm for all P7 pupils.
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Peaceful New Year
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